
 
 

 
From: Ronald.Chernus@nokia.com [mailto:Ronald.Chernus@nokia.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2006 4:27 PM 
To: dennis_wd@sbcglobal.net 
Cc: Louis.Le@nokia.com; Ronald.Chernus@nokia.com 
Subject: RE: Nokia-CertM/QMNRM-124 
Importance: High 
 
hi, 
sorry for the confusion. the BT data was deemed as a PCI by myself. 
That is why no data was sent to you. if you need data I can provide it. 
  

Best Regards,  

Ronald L. Chernus  
Product Certification Officer, CDMA  
Desk: 858 831-6522  
Mobile: 858 775-7671  
FAX: 858 831-6500  

  
 

 
From: ext dennis_wd@sbcglobal.net [mailto:dennis_wd@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2006 4:10 PM 
To: Chernus Ronald (Nokia-MP/SanDiego) 
Cc: Le Louis (Nokia-MP/SanDiego) 
Subject: RE: Nokia-CertM/QMNRM-124 

Hi Ron 
 
The original grants for the QMNRM-124 are attached. They consist of a BT grant and a part 
22/24 grant. 
The only issue then is about the BT.  A PC can be done using only a document, but in the case 
at hand a test report may help in justifying the PC. 
I will proceed at any rate. 
Thanks  
 

 


